
PRESCHOOL (students from birth through Pre-K) 

The Children’s Team recently met and agreed on the following terminology: 

Baby Room (Birth – 12 months) 

Toddler Room (Ages 1-2) 

Preschool Room (Ages 3-4): 5 year-old’s are allowed in the room if they are in Pre-K 

Preschoolers have begun using new curriculum called The Gospel Project for Sunday School 
at 10 a.m. and The Gospel Project Worship Hour Add-On for Children’s Church on Sunday’s 
at 11 a.m.  

Preschoolers will begin TeamKid: All Around, a year-long discipleship curriculum on Sunday 
nights at 6 p.m. beginning tonight! Natasha Savage and Tiffany Scroggs will be leading 
TeamKid: All Around. 

CHILDREN (students from K – 5th grade) 

Children’s Church on Sunday’s at 11 a.m. for Children K-2nd grade is in the works. Sue Smith 
will lead this new venture and needs a leader to volunteer to help her each month.  

Children have Sticks Practice on Sunday nights at 5 p.m. and will begin TeamKid: Character 
Challenge on Sunday nights at 6 p.m. Bea Gary and Story Lawrence lead Sticks Ministry and 
TeamKid: Character Challenge. 
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YOUTH (students from 6th – 12th grade) 

An online youth calendar can be found on the church’s website giving event information for 
the next 6 months. Some event details are subject to change so check back periodically. 

Andrew Leviner and Matthew Graham continue to lead an expositional Bible study on the 
book of Mark on Wednesday nights at 7 p.m. Andrew and Matt will begin leading a character 
study on David on Sunday’s at 6 p.m. If you are interested in teaching or helping with youth, 
please see Andrew. 

Youth have begun using The Gospel Project for Sunday School at 10 a.m. Jairus and Tony 
Spurlock teach high school students. Matthew Graham teaches middles school students. 

Sticks Ministry has been moved up from 6 p.m. to 5 p.m. on Sunday nights. Bea Gary, Story 
Lawrence, and Emily Pruitt lead Sticks Ministry. 

COLLEGE (post-high school students) 

Please be in prayer for a College Team Leader. 

Pastor Aaron has added a Collegiate Ministry link to the church’s website. Pray for this vital 
ministry to get off the ground. 

OTHER NEXT GEN NEWS  
 

Digital Background Checks are being done for all next gen workers. If your background check 
has not been done, Pastor Aaron will be providing you a “NOTICE-BACKGROUND 
INVESTIGATION” form to fill out. Please fill out and return form to Aaron so the digital 
process can begin. All workers will also need to complete the online Child Safety Training 
received via email. 

The Easter Egg Hunt has been scheduled for Sunday, April 7 from 4-6 p.m. The event will 
include a bounce house, inflatables, pizza, etc. More info TBA. 

VBS is scheduled for June 2–5. The theme this year is “In the Wild.” Stephanie Heintz and 
Keith Kimbrel are this year’s VBS Co-Directors. More info TBA.  

Be in prayer for a Special Needs Sunday School Class Teacher. 

A couple of families have begun family devotions in their home! See Pastor Aaron if you are 
interested in beginning your own. 

A parent commission/family dedication service is being done in today’s service. This is 
Milestone #1 in Next Generation Ministry. 

Be in prayer for the formation of Student D-Groups. 



 

 



 


